
Dec. 1: "Practice Buddies" Online
Crescendo Class. 4:45, 5:30; 6:15, 7:00

Dec. 3: Online Crescendo Class 6:00 pm.
Game Night!

Dec. 5: Rehearsal at Ann's Heart. 
10:00: 1st and 2nd Yr 
11:00: 3rd Yr and Older

Dec. 8: "Practice Buddies" Online
Crescendo Class (4:45, 5:30, 6:15, 7:00)

Dec. 10: Online Crescendo class for
everyone. Preview 2021 Crescendo
Project.

Dec. 12: Outdoor Concert at Noon! LAST
DAY OF CRESCENDO FOR 2020. No
rehearsal at Ann's Heart.

Kids should arrive at 11:40 to get set up.
Outdoor, socially-distanced performance - 20 minutes
long. Only siblings will be allowed to share music stands.
Masks Required.
Dress warmly (coats/sweaters); Riverworks will set up
heaters for the kids, too.
Attendance is OPTIONAL - I'm hoping to get at least 5
kids. 
Let me know by Friday, Dec. 11 so I bring the right
number of music stands.
We will cancel if it's wet outside or if covid restrictions
would prohibit the performance.
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December 12th Performance
12:00 noon

The Point at Riverworks 
45 North Main Street, Phoenixville



Looking Ahead
The second session of Crescendo will run

from January 11, 2021 - May 15, 2021.

We will continue with the same schedule:

Online Classes on Tuesdays and Thursdays

and In-person Rehearsals at Ann's Heart on

Saturday mornings.

During the 2nd Session, we will be writing,

producing, and performing (both the acting

and the music) in our own movie. We have

some very cool people from all over the

country Zooming in to talk to the kids about

different aspects of film and music beginning

with a presentation from our local film studies

professor Nicole McClure!

Students from West Chester University will

edit and put the whole thing together and we'll

present this towards the end of the Spring

instead of a live concert.

Announcing Online
Private Violin Lessons

with Ms. Liz
I am opening up lesson slots for one-on-one lessons

between Dec. 14 - 23 and Jan. 4 - 8. 

If your child is interested, please contact me and we'll

set up some times. We can work on music of their

choosing. This is not required. However, many of the

kids have expressed an interest in lessons and I'm

happy to accommodate them!

Thank you for 
your support 

and Happy

Holidays!

 We are working on additional activities for
the kids to enjoy at their own pace - some
online and some on paper for the new year!


